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Rejoice with us! 

This past August, we held our first ever Family Camp Meeting for the UPC of Belgium.  We are grateful to the Lord that 
He filled nine people with His Holy Spirit for the very first time, and four were baptized in the precious name of Jesus!  
On top of that, Pastor Sven Wayenburg baptized five more people in the name of Jesus.   

Thank you so very much for partnering with us in prayer and finance for the Kingdom of Belgium.  It has been  
prophesied that there will be an outpouring of God’s Spirit in Belgium and that Satan's stronghold is being weakened.  
We claim it!  We believe it!  In Jesus name! 


